
 
 

JIM BOLLAND 
Chairman : Roecliffe & Westwick Parish Council 

Vicarage Farm,  Roecliffe, 

YORK  YO51 9LY 

Tel No. 01423.325091   

 E-mail: j.bolland@hotmail.com 

 

Natasha Durham. 

Planning Manager (Policy) 

Place-shaping and Economic Growth 

P.O.Box 787, 

Harrogate HG1 9RW 

 

                                                                    Roecliffe, 14th January, 2020 
Dear Natasha, 
 

Last night the Roecliffe & Werstwick Parish Council met to consider the 

Roecliffe & Westwick Neighbourhood Development Plan, which the 

Steering Committee led by Dave Siswick had passed to us for our 

consideration and approval. 

 

The documents, which I attach in the email that I will send you were 

discussed, and the Neighbourhood Development Plan was approved 

unanimously. 

 

We now look forward to your input in finding an inspector in due course. 

The Parish Council understand that you will send some four CVs for our 

perusal. 

 

It would also be appreciated if you can let us know when you propose to 

start the Reg 16 Consultation so we can  initiate local promotion. 

 

If you need any further information that the attached documents, please 

let me know ? 

 

With kind regards, 

 
J.A.K.Bolland : Chairman, Roecliffe & Westwick Parish Council 
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